
We’re planning changes  
to Forster Square Station

We want to make a dramatic improvement to 
the station and we want to know what you think.

We will be at Forster Square on the  
12th and 13th of December 2017

Further information is available on our website  
www.bradford.gov.uk/forstersquare




